
NOTICE TO BIDDERS
MT. OLIVER BOROUGH
ALLEGHENY COUNTY,

PENNSYLVANIA
Sealed  proposals  will  be
received  by  Mt.  Oliver
Borough  through  PennBid,
until 10:30 a.m. prevailing time
on February 12, 2024, for the
following project: MT. OLIVER
2024  CCTV  INSPECTION
CONTRACT.   This  project
consists of light cleaning and
closed-circuit televising (CCTV)
inspection  of  approximately
7,700 L.F. of 8” – 15” sanitary
sewers,  including  heavy
cleaning as needed and traffic
control,  etc.,  complete  in
place.   All  work  will  be
conducted  within  Mt.  Oliver
Borough. All  proposals  must
be submitted electronically via
PennBid
(https://pennbid.bonfirehub
.com),  before  10:30
AM   prevailing  time  on
Monday, February 12, 2024. At
that time, bids will be opened,
and  a  public  notice  will
be   issued  via  PennBid
containing  any  available  bid
results.   All  information,  full
notice  to  bidders  and  other
documents  related  to  this
solicitation  are  available  at
no cost on the PennBid site
(https://pennbid.bonfirehub
.com) starting on January 25,
2024. Pennsylvania Prevailing
Wage rates are not required to
be paid.

Rick Hopkinson
 Borough Manager


